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Hi! I'm an anchorage resident that has spent some time at Eklutna, and benefits, like everyone,
from hydroelectric power in Alaska!

I read the draft for restoring the Eklutna river while maintaining production capacity of
Eklutna Hydro, and really support that initiative. I think it sounds really smart to redevelop
that salmon habitat, and I appreciate the desire to keep effective green energy production.

My only hope is that one day the salmon habitat can extend all the way into Eklutna lake while
maintaining electricity production, but I understand the limitations. Thanks for doing this!

Thanks,
Gus Schumacher
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